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September 24, 2017

Sunday, September 24th
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Fellowship Hall
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Adult Choir
10:30am	 Worship Service
12:-1:30pm    Curd SS Class - Fellowship Hall
5:00pm 	 Deacons’ Meeting
 5:30pm	 Youth

Tuesday, September 26th
 6:30pm	 Lydia’s Cloth

Wednesday, September 27th 
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Youth and Children Activities
 6:15pm	 Midweek Bible Study
 7:00pm 	 Choir Rehearsal 

 Thursday, September 28th 
12:00pm 	 Craft Club - FLC 
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
  6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge
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Attention Men of FBC:

On November 10-11 we will be holding our first annual Fall Men’s 
Golf Retreat at Woodlake Resort in Tazewell, TN. The cost of the full 
retreat is $150, which includes two rounds of golf as well as lodging 
at Woodlake Resort. Anyone unable to make it for both days is invited 
to join us for either Friday’s round ($48, tee time of noon) or Satur-
day’s round ($48, tee time of 9:00AM). We will dine together on the 
evening of the 10th at the resort’s steakhouse (note that the cost for 
this meal is not included in the cost of the retreat), and we will share 
in a time of devotion together Saturday morning before we tee off. 
Please call the church office to register. This event is open to all family 
and friends of FBC, so please invite anyone you’d like to attend!
								        Sincerely,
								        Austin Carty
								        David Myers
								        Dave Huff 

Then the king gave the command, and Daniel was brought and 
thrown into the den of lions. The king said to Daniel, “May your 
God, whom you faithfully serve, deliver you!” Daniel 6:16

We would like to say thank you to those who made memorial gifts in 
memory of our mom, Joan Hill.  And thank you for your prayers and 
support. 

Lori Hill Dix
Rob Hill

Who didn't enjoy seeing all the children during the children's sermon last week? 
On a  September Sunday, you would have thought it was Easter morning. This is 
not a bragging point, but rather a beautiful problem. You see, we have a lot of 
children looking for ways to be included and invested in our church. One of the 
best ways to include children is children's church; and therein lies the problem. 
We simply do not have enough adult volunteers to provide an adequate children's 
church for our children.

We have 3 year-old children mixed in with second grade students. It is very difficult 
to teach that wide of an age group.  Also, our current workers are having to work 
too often as our rotation has grown smaller over the past few months. If you have 
a desire to see our children's ministry grow, please contact Pamela to sign up to 
be a volunteer. It doesn't matter if you have children of your own or not. It doesn't 
matter if you are 19 or 91.  If you have a desire to bless our children, then you are 
the right person for the job! As we work to strengthen our children's ministry, let 
us thank God for the wonderful gift of children!
~Alex

Wednesday, September 27th 
Menu					     Volunteer Team
Chicken & Biscuit Casserole	 Ann Hacker
Salad					     Sharon Pace
Dessert				    Sherry Pace



Classic Bible Stories Retold

The Sixteenth Sunday after Pentecost
September 24, 2017

Ten-thirty O’Clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Daniel 6

Psalm 106:1-5
Matthew 5:38-48

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Didn’t My Lord Deliver Daniel

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Found Blameless Before Him and Also Before You”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:   Paul Sims
	            202-0595

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   	 Lindsay Lowe
		  344-3200

USHERS & GREETERS
September 24, 2017

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Myrissa Christy
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Myrissa Christy
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

September 17, 2017 Summary:		  	
                                   
		             Budget Offerings:    $              7,217.00 
		      YTD  Budget Offerings:    $      331,364.20
                                         YTD Budget Goal:    $         381,972.00
                                               Loose Change:    $                    48.01
Loose change received in September celebrates the work of Karen 
Thomas Smith and the partnership of CBF Kentucky and L’Eglise 
Evangelique au Maroc (The Evangelical Church in Morocco).

September 24, 2017:	

Nursery:                      Jennifer Hannah and Glida Morgan
Children’s Church:   Marianne Trimble

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, September 24th 
 are placed in memory of 

NANCY FLETCHER
by

John Fletcher

Crossroads Christmas Project

Danielle Stansberry Matlock has presented the Missions Committee 
with a wonderful opportunity to minister to the families of the 
men who will spend Christmas at Crossroads Residential Drug 
Treatment Center in Corbin (Crossroads, a 40-bed facility, is a part of 
Cumberland River Behavioral Health – known to many in this area as 
Comp Care).

Danielle’s vision:    to provide Christmas gifts for every child of 		
                                  every man who is a resident of the facility this              
                                  Christmas. 

Danielle’s plan:        to ask the men what their children would like 	
                                   for Christmas, to buy and wrap those gifts, and  
                                   then to allow the men to give the gifts to their 
                                   children on the visiting day just before Christmas.

Danielle’s goal:        to raise $4000 from churches and community 	       
                                   members.

Danielle’s request:  that we participate in this ministry by donating 
                                   money.

The Missions Committee wholeheartedly endorses this vision. If 
this is a way that you would like to minister to “the least of these,” 
please write your check to First Baptist Church for Crossroads 
Christmas Project. We will then forward the collected monies to 
Danielle and Parkway Ministries. Please make your contribution 
before  December 1.

Gifts have been given in memory of 
MARTHA DANIEL

by
Bill and Rebecca Daniel

Nancy Daniel
Bill and Ann Hacker
Dave and Pat Huff

Janet Pace
Glenn and Frankie Sasser

Gifts have been given in memory of
ALEX DAVIS

by
Bill and Rebecca Daniel 

Glenn and Frankie Sasser

A gift has been given in memory of
TRAE PENNINGTON

by 
Bill and Rebecca Daniel

With Sympathy:
Christian love and sympathy are extended to Danny and Marsha 
Barnett in the passing of Marsha’s aunt, Kathryn Smith Hawkins.

Dear Church: 

We’d like to follow up on last week’s note about the importance of 
remembering the Little Free Pantry (aka: “The Red Box”) by including 
a list of suggested items. As certain food items are perishable and/or 
are difficult to open without access to certain tools, here are items 
ideal for families and individuals accessing the box: peanut butter, 
crackers, potted meats, tuna or salmon in pouches or pop-top cans, 
fruit cups, breakfast bars, toothpaste, toothbrushes, small bottles 
of shampoo, soap, wet wipes, deodorant, diapers, baby food, baby 
wipes. This list is by no means exhaustive; it is simply meant to be a 
helpful guide in considering what items to purchase.
Thank you for your continued commitment to this important FBC 
ministry!

FBC Missions Committee
Mary Ida Gray, Chair
Ruth Bradley
Nancy Rich
Dave Huff
Aaron House


